OBITUARIES

Brant Ethan Saunders

Brant Ethan Saunders, the son of Terry and Julie Davis Saunders of Gilman, was stillborn Tuesday, April 30, 2002, at Grinnell Regional Medical Center.

A graveside service was held on Friday, May 3, at the Clemons Cemetery, Clemons, Iowa with the Rev. John Epperson, pastor of the Grinnell Christian Church, officiating. Memorial contributions may be directed to

Brant Ethan Saunders

Memorial Fund.

Survivors include his parents; one brother, Taylor James Saunders of Gilman; his grandparents, Jim and Barbara Saunders of Grinnell and Roy and Lorine Davis of Clemons; and his greatgrandparents, Dick and Molly Saunders of Grinnell, John and Lorraine Davis of Clemons, and Richard and Edna Drew of Marshalltown.